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BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
 

OF OREGON 
 

UE 399 
 
In the Matter of  
 
PACIFICORP, dba PACIFIC POWER, 
 
Request for a General Rate Revision. 

) 
) 
) 
) 
) 
) 
) 

 
 
OREGON CITIZENS’ UTILITY 
BOARD’S CROSS-EXAMINATION 
STATEMENT 

Pursuant to Administrative Law Judge (“ALJ”) Mapes’ November 3, 2022 

Memorandum, the Oregon Citizens’ Utility Board (“CUB”) submits this cross-examination 

statement.  CUB does not intend to cross-examine any witness at the hearing in the above-

captioned proceeding.  Accordingly, CUB would support cancellation of the hearing presently 

scheduled for November 18, 2022.  Should the hearing be held, CUB reserves its right to ask 

follow up questions to any witness who is cross-examined by another party, the ALJ, or the 

Commissioners. 

CUB’s active participants for the hearing are listed below: 

• Mike Goetz, General Counsel, mike@oregoncub.org  

• Will Gehrke, Senior Economist, will@oregoncub.org 

Dated this 14th day of November, 2022. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Michael P. Goetz, OSB #141465 
General Counsel 
Oregon Citizens' Utility Board  
610 SW Broadway, Ste. 400 
Portland, OR 97205 
(503) 227-1984 phone 
mike@oregoncub.org 
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